
 

Date: 21 July 2022 
  

Cashier’s Office will be closed on 
Sarawak Independence Day  

(22 July 2022) 
 

Dear student, 

The Cashier’s Office will be closed tomorrow, Friday 22 July 2022 in conjunction with the public 

holiday of Sarawak Independence Day. We will resume as usual next Monday, 25 July 2022. 

Please note that the Semester 2, 2022 Payment Due Date for Undergraduate Degrees & 

Postgraduate is 22 July 2022. Any late payment will be subject to a late payment penalty of 

RM100. 

Therefore, please make your payment at Curtin ePay https://payments.curtin.edu.my no later 

than 22 July 2022. You will receive an official receipt instantly via email after you pay with Curtin 

ePay.  

If you need a guide on using Curtin ePay, please click on this link: https://fees.curtin.edu.my/wp-

content/uploads/sites/211/2020/12/Curtin-ePay-Guide-Current-Student.pdf  

Thank you and Happy Sarawak Day to all! 

This email, including any attached files, may contain confidential information for the sole use of the intended 
recipient(s). Any review, use, distribution or disclosure by others is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended 
recipient (or authorised to receive information for the recipient), please contact the sender by reply email and 
delete all copies of this message. 
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